
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Amanda Klein    Telephone: 416.542.2729 
Senior Regulatory Counsel   Mobile: 416.903.1423 
Toronto Hydro Facsimile: 416.542.2683 
14 Carlton Street  aklein@torontohydro.com 
Toronto, Ontario  M5B 1K5 torontohydro.com 

 
November 15, 2011 
 
 
via RESS e-filing – signed original to follow by courier 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
PO Box 2319 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th floor 
Toronto, ON  M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 
 
Re: Toronto Hydro-Electric System Limited’s (“THESL”)  

Interrogatories on Canadian Distributed Antenna Systems Coalition 
("CANDAS") Reply Evidence 
OEB File No. EB-2011-0120 

 
Please find attached THESL’s response to its undertaking made at the  
November 4, 2011 Technical Conference. 
 
 
Yours truly, 
 
[original signed by] 
 
Amanda Klein 
Senior Regulatory Counsel 
Legal Services Division 
Toronto Hydro 
regulatoryaffairs@torontohydro.com  
 
 
:AA/acc 
cc: J. Mark Rodger, Counsel for THESL, by electronic mail only 

Applicant and Intervenors of Record for EB-2011-0120, by electronic mail only   

mailto:regulatoryaffairs@torontohydro.com


Toronto Hydro-Electric System Limited 
EB-2011-0120 

Undertaking Responses 
Filed:  2011 Nov 15 

Page 1 of 1 
 
 

UNDERTAKING RESPONSE 
TO CANDAS (Ms. Song) 

 
 

 

UNDERTAKING NO. JTC.4: 1 

Reference(s):  none provided 2 

 3 

To confirm whether communication transmitters (owned by the TTC) attached to the 4 

THESL poles operate using radio frequencies.   5 

 6 

RESPONSE:   7 

Confirmed.  However, THESL does not believe that the mere fact that a device transmits 8 

a radio signal is sufficient for it to be classified as “telecommunications” equipment.   9 
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